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PRESBYTERY HIGHLIGHTS

INSTALLATION OF NEW
MODERATOR
Vice-moderator Jane Hohm was
installed as our new Moderator of
Presbytery.  She will be trained in
Louisville in November and will take
office January 1, 2020.

WORSHIPPING
TOGETHER
Rev Donald Buck proclaimed the
Word with passion and insight. 
His sermon was so well-received
that folks asked for a copy, which
can be found on our website.

Rev. Chip Hardwick talked about
church vitality and encouraged each
of us to change our focus from
sustainability to faithfulness, and to
discern the difference between the
two.

BUSINESS RECAP
S i g n i f i c a n t  a c t i o n  i t e m s  a n d  r e p o r t s

51 voting members were present
New slate of nominations to our teams was approved
Approved the presbytery budget for 2020
Camping presented their new annual giving campaign.  Each church is
encouraged to donate $100 a month to the program.  Individuals are
encouraged to give through our Matching Gifts Campaign.
The Necrology report was read aloud

 
Our next presbytery meeting is Saturday, January 25 at Lake Gospel
Church in Willow Lake

Find the complete meeting minutes at presbyteryofsd.org/meetings
 

GUEST SPEAKER

http://www.presbyteryofsd.org/meeting

